Regarding an individual student's change in status from residential to remote-only (once semester is underway): 
Consistent with Messiah University’s current refund policy, students choosing to move from residential to remote-only status during the spring 2021 semester will receive credits to be applied to the fall 2021 academic term. Housing charges are adjusted following the withdrawal reimbursement schedule. This schedule is included below. For students with dining dollar meal plans, any unused dining dollars will be credited to their spring 2021 bill, and the operations charge is nonrefundable. For students with ala carte plans, any remaining ala carte balances will be credited to their spring 2021 bill. It is important to note that changes to remote-only status after February 24, 2021 will not result in room or board credits. Questions regarding this policy, or an individual student’s account, may be directed to Student Financial Services at  studentfinsvcs@messiah.edu or 717.691.6004. 
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